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October 7, 2018

Sunday, October 7th - Homecoming
 9:15am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
		  No Sunday School
 9:50am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship
12:00pm	 Dinner on the Grounds
  5:30pm 	 Youth

Wednesday, October 10th
 5:30pm	 Dinner 
 6:15pm 	 Bible Study
 6:15pm	 Children & Youth Activities
 7:00pm 	 Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, October 11th 
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry

Friday, October 12th 
 5:30pm	 Owls - Cards                     

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

	 	 	

Homecoming 2018
Guest Preacher: Dr. Barry Howard

www.corbinfbc.org

Gifts have been given to the General fund
in memory of

 Dave Huff and Bob Lockhart
and in honor of 

Anna Setser and Ed Setser
by

Ruth Bradley

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of Helen and Glenn Turk

by
Paul Jones

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of

All the Saints That Have Died This Year
by

Agnes Young

2nd Annual Men’s Golf Retreat
Woodlake Resort

November 9-10, 2018
$150

Signup Sheet is in the Office

Wednesday, October 10th 

Menu				    Volunteers
White Chili			   Tommy & Patsy Faulkner
Cornbread			   Bill & Nettie Sosh
Slaw
Dessert		

Please call the church office by Monday afternoon at 4pm to make 
reservations or to cancel.Christian love and sympathy are extended to Norman and Pamela 

Bradley in the passing of her mother, Georgia Lakins.

2018-19 Proposed Budget Copies are available in the office. 
Budget Discussion and vote are scheduled for Wednesday, 
October 10th.



	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Paul Sims
		  202-0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:	 Steve Surmont
		  524-6236

USHERS & GREETERS
October 7, 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Sherry Pace
4. Nancy Rich
4. Ernie Rich
5. John Goins
5. Rex Huff
5. Dave Huff
6. Steve Surmont
6. Gary Motz
7. David Landrum

September 30th Summary - End of Fiscal Year

		             Budget Offerings:       $           16,207.00  
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $        523,820.00 
		             YTD Budget Goal:        $        523,965.00 
                                               Loose Change:        $                   39.84			 
  			      Winter Relief:        $                   90.00 
Loose change received in October will benefit the Shoebox Ministry to children in South-
eastern and Southern Kentucky, distributed through Olive Branch Ministries.

October 7th:
	 Nursery:         	 Teresa Lawson and Darlene Litteral
	 Children’s Church: (OC) Dave & Pam Worthy
                                                    (YC)  Gramham & Marianne Trimble

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday are placed by
Mr. and Mrs. Buddy Woods

and family

Carnegie Ministries Food Pantry of First Baptist Church

Carnegie Ministries was incorporated on July 3, 2003 as a 
501(C)3 and is a certified agency of God’s Pantry Food Bank 
(GPFB) in Lexington.

Our sources of food are:

•	 USDA TEFAP (The Emergency Food Assistance Program)
•	 GFPB COOP Program (sold at their discounted cost)
•	 Kroger Donations
•	 Local purchases and donations. 

Last year we served 1,319 households comprising 2,269 
people and distributed over 53,000 pounds of food valued at 
about $90,000.

Our program is sustained by generous support from our 
church, by donations from friends of the pantry, and by 
tribute gifts in honor or in memory of a loved one or in 
celebration of a special event in someone’s life.

You are invited to join us on this forefront of feeding 
children, seniors, and families in the Corbin area by 
volunteering and/or donating. Contact the church office or 
visit the pantry on any Thursday at 10am to learn more. 

Worship for Homecoming Sunday

October 7, 2018
Ten-thirty O'clock in the Morning

The Twentieth Sunday after Pentecost

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 90

Philippians 1:3-11
James 2:14-18
Luke 9:57-62

Anthems for Organ, Brass, and Choir
Clouds of Witnesses Surround Us

God Has Called Us

Sermon by Barry Howard
"Treasuring the Past, Embracing the Future"

The Face of Florence

My brother-in-law, Mark Miller, is the Senior Pastor of the First Bap-
tist Church of Clarkton, North Carolina located 1 hour west of Wilm-
ington.  Florence delivered over 30 inches of rain.  Mark and his fam-
ily faired well, but one of their loyal church members did not.  

Ann is in her late sixties. She works three jobs, cares for her husband 
who is in his nineties and her adult daughter with special needs.  Ann 
lived in a brick house on the “other side of the tracks” between two 
drainage canals.  Both canals overflowed and swept through her 
house.  The family had to be evacuated by boat.  Ann’s house has 
been condemned and her family is staying with friends.

First Baptist of Clarkton is collecting a love offering on Ann’s behalf.  
I will be contributing to this offering and if you would like to partici-
pate, please mail check to First Baptist Clarkton, 10233 N College St, 
Clarkton, NC 28433 ATTN:  Ann Love Offering.  

Sandi Curd

It’s Apple Picking time at Carver’s Orchard and Apple Fritter 
time at the Applehouse Restaurant. The O.W.L.S. will travel 
to Cosby, Tennessee on Wednesday, October 17th for a 
delicious meal and beautiful fall scenery along the way. The 
cost of this trip is the cost of your meal. A signup sheet is 
available in the office.


